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Correction On
The Lee Lane ’58, Patron Story

See page 6 & 7 in the last O&B, Issue, #19 - 20.
Lee Lane ‘58, donated $300.00 as a Patron for himself and in memory of his TWO sisters, Jane Lane 

’55, and Janet Lane ’56, and his dear friend, Dick O’Connor ’58.  Sadly all three are deceased.  In the “Lee 
Lane Patron Story” I made two mistakes. First, I mistakenly wrote that Jane was in the class of ’56 instead 
of ’55 and more importantly I completely left out his other sister, Janet Lane ‘56 

I would like to sincerely thank Georgia Severson Johnson ‘56 for calling my major mistake to my 
attention.  As soon as I read Georgia’s email informing me of my mistake I called Lee to apologize for my 
carelessness.  I truly appreciated Lee’s understanding.  Jack

Lee Lane ’58
WHS Senior Photo

Jane Lane ’55
WHS Senior Photo

Deceased

Janet Lane ’56
WHS Senior Photo

Deceased

Dick O’Conner ’58
WHS Senior Photo

Deceased

Georgia Severson
Johnson ’56

WHS Senior Photo
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ONE NEW PATRON
WELCOME AND THANK YOU

Col. (Dr.) Joyce Wait Teters ’57
WHS Senior Photo

	 Joyce retired with the rank of Col from the USAF and Dr for Chief Aviation Psychologist USAF.  She 
was attached to an F=15 fighter squadron, "The Fighting Tigers”.  Her job was to “work with them, fly 
with them, and take care of their families”.  Prior to her AF career she was the first woman to work as a 
psychologist in a men's maximum security prison.  Subsequently she was used often by the FBI and AF 
to solve murder cases.  Eventually she was contacted by Interpol to profile the first international terrorists 
for their organization. 

 	 Dr. Teters also managed to raise her four children and is now a grandmother.

	 Joyce’s complete and inspiring story, “The Lady Is A Major”,  appears in Issue #1-19 of the O&B, 
published on February 3, 2019.
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THE SIOUX RIVER
THEN TIL NOW

Continued from last issue, #19-20
The following are more Sioux River pictures from the beautiful limited edition book Jim 
Carlson ’58, gifted me titled, “Sioux Falls South Dakota, A PICTORIAL HISTORY”,

by, Gary D. Olson and Erik L. Olson
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And Now,
The Sioux River Today

The following are photographs I took in 2019 of the Sioux River running thorough downtown Sioux Falls.  The 
city leaders, planners and developers of today are certainly to be complemented on the most impressive job of 
beautifying and cleaning up the river running thorough downtown Sioux Falls.  The river running through 
downtown was pretty much an eyesore when we were growing up, but now it is truly becoming a beautiful asset 
to downtown Sioux Falls. And I am betting they are not finished!  The Sculpture Walk, The Falls Park and now 
the river itself is turning our beloved downtown area into a beautiful charming cosmopolitan city.  Jack



Page  of 10 20 The “ARC of DREAMS



Page  of 11 20



Page  of 12 20

And Last, But Not Least,
The River’s

Piece De Resistance,
The Beautiful 

“Falls Park”

The Orange & Black Needs Your Story! NOW! 
(The editor Is tired of trying to fill all these pages 

and he is sure you must be growing tired of it too!) 
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’51/‘52 WHS HOMECOMING
This old quote from the ’51 OLD Marshall, Ike Hoover, is a great 
lead into us fondly remembering the 1951 WHS Homecoming.

Ike Hoover ’52
1951 OLD Marshall

Ann Jastram ’52
1951 OLD Queen
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1951
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1951
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Everyone Loves A Parade,,,,,
On The Avenue,,, Phillips Avenue That Is!

Parker Powell, Deceased, Billie Howalt, Donna Dennis 
Deceased, Mark Stavig Deceased.

General Chairperson:
Advisor: R. E. Thurston:

Student Chairwoman: Connie Roth ‘53
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On Oct 29, 2020, at 7:25 PM, Royce Adams ’58 <Litljump@aol.com> wrote:
 Jack,  I hope this won't be too boring for your readers - I am celebrating 2 birthdays 
this year. My 80th of age and my beloved Marine Corps at the age of 245 years old. The 
following story is one I often used when teaching the kids I was assigned with. The 
students were kids who were sent to our special program designed to help them learn to 
work with others to develop better skills, to be more sociable with others in their lives, and 
to complete their education successfully. 
 Also I really enjoyed the latest O&B. Always great reading and so interesting for so 
many to write in and add to the O&B.  Thank you, Jack, for one more publication of great 
memories from the '50's. 

  This year, on my birthday, on November 7th, 2020, it will mark 63 years to the day that 
I joined the US Marine Corps. I signed enlistment papers on November 7th, 1957 at the age of 17 years. 
Al Omar and Don Rotherham, both of '58, joined with me and we all trained together in the same Basic 
Training Platoon 343. We were in what was called a "delayed entry program". We were members of the 
Marine Reserves here in town. That meant that when we were finished with high school Uncle Sam 
wanted to see us at the Marine Corps Recruit Training Depot, San Diego, California. Needless to say we 
had a lot of interesting "events" during that summer of 1958. I am sending you a story of one tough basic 
training task of the many we had to complete.  
I am sending a picture of "MCRD", San Diego, CA that shows the massive layout of the base and one 
picture of a young 19 year old kid taken at El Toro Marine Corps Air Station.  It really is me! 147 pounds of 
tough. 
  
Royce Adams '58

Royce Adams ’58
WHS Senior Photo

Marine recruit
Royce Adams ‘58

El Toro Marine Corps Air Station
San Diego, CA
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On Oct 30, 2020, Sharon Knepper Reinan ’56 <sharon.reinan@gmail.com> 
wrote:
Thank you Jack for keeping memories alive. We were so fortunate to be high schoolers 
during such a gentle, magical time shielded from turmoil in the rest of America.  I almost 
feel guilty for not having more of an awareness of what the blacks were fighting, and still 

are today.  Today we are all fighting this Covid virus and I think about South Dakota being 
one of the hardest-hit and am sorry.  I am living with my widowed daughter in Fort Collins 
because the apartment building I was in was full of seniors who sometimes forget they 
aren't immortal...Take care, Sharon (Knepper) Reinan '56

On Oct 21, 2020, James Wylie ‘51 <jimwylie@sbcglobal.net> wrote:
Hi Jack...

	 Over and over again I am so impressed by these O-bits that the O & B publishes.  Good 
people building and "doing" America !

	 And this is just one of the schools in S F and then there several others across this great 

country !  Yes...Red-White-and Blue

and proud of it !!

	 Puts in perspective the minority reports we see on the 10:00 o'clock news about the 
acting out in the street while ripping off someones store etc et al. 


	 Do you remember the 70s?  Do you recall TRANSACTIONAL ANALYSIS------It's back---take a 
look---"T A TODAY" boon and ITAA web.

	 Hope all is well and you are staying clear of C019.

JIM WYLIE ‘51

JIM WYLIE ’51
WHS Senior Photo

Sharon Knepper ’56
WHS Senior Photo

Check these interesting numbers out.

This Orange & Black is being mailed on 
November 20, 2020,
Issue number 20-20,

20 pages long.
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On Nov 2, 2020, Peggy Servold Teslow 
’57 pwolset@sio.midco.net wrote:
Those of us that grew up in the '40s and '50s, 
were so blessed. 
Peggy Servold Teslow ‘57

Peggy Servold Teslow ’57
WHS Senior Photo

left: 
Photo that 

appeared in an 
Oct. 1953 Orange 

Black showing 
three talented 

classmates 
preparing for the 

1953 Homecoming 
talent show. Wynn Tabbert ’54 

WHS Senior Photo
Deceased

Deede Woods ’54
WHS Senior Photo

Peter Johnson ’56
WHS Senior Photo
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Thanksgiving Wishes 
to each of  our cherished  

Orange & Black Subscribers

Just please stay safe! 
Jack and Debra Phillips


